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Chairman Gleason
1200 West Washington St.
Phoenix, AZ 85007

November 14, 2008
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Mnutzt Tiptan
Water Co, ire.

P.O. Box 38,
15996 IronwoOd Drive, Dolan Springs, AZ 86441
928-767-3713 Fax: 928-767-3053
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Dear Chairman Gleason,

I am John Janek President of the Mt. Tipton Water Company in Dolan Springs, AZ. I am
appealing to your good sense and judgment to help us solve 'a problem .

I know in the past Mt. Tipton had a bad reputation due to mismanagement of the company, but
these problems are being taken care oby the current Board of Directors which is dedicated to
seeing this company succeed. This Board was not elected, but was appointed by the citizens of
this community to solve the problems of the water company and believe we are in the process of
seeing the tum around.

Our current problem is the $20,000 performance bond that is requested by the Commission for our
Emergency rate increase. With Mt. Tiptop Water Companies reputation and financial situation we
are unable to secure a bond at this time and if we don't get an infusion of money soon we will have
to give up. We are asking that the commission look at the bond that is being requested and perhaps
allow us to self fund an account that would be out of the reach of Mt. Tiptop Water Company in
the amount of $10,000. We will seed this account with $5,000 and put $1,000 monthly in to the
account until we have the $10,000.

Also, we are in the process of securing permission from the commission to sell a building that has
a lien on it from WIFA. We have obtained the ok from WIFA and we are waiting for the ok 'firm
the ACC. WIFA gave us permission in about 2 months can you give us a time line as to when we
may be able to obtain permission 'from the ACC. If we do not receive this permission soon we
may miss the boat for the sale of this building. This sale would enable us to pay our back taxes,
take care of the hook up fees that need to be reimbursed and put some money into our water
system which is badly needed.
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It seems that any direction we tum at this time there is a brick wall in our path and we are not
allowed to proceed. Without the emergency rate increase we will not have the funds to move
forward in the process of updating our water system or keeping our doors open. It seems that there
is someone that would like to see us close our doors and fail but we are stubborn and will keep
trying until the end.

We would like to invite you aNd or your staff to come to Dolan Springs and see the changes that
have been made and to see first hand our situation. With a well down and what ADEQ is
requesting we need help! ! !! We are not asking for a handout just some consideration for our
requests.

Thank you for your time and consideration.

Sincerely,

7,~1
John Ja1 ik
Mt. Tiptop Water Company
President
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